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LETTER OF APPRECIATION 

 
I place on record our appreciation to acknowledge activities undertaken by NGO Anukulan in 
providing essential commodities/food daily to the underprivileged and migrant labourers during 
COVID-19 pandemic in the jurisdiction of Karol Bagh, Central District, Delhi for period starting 1st 
April to end of May 2020. As a matter of fact, in this hour of need, your NGO has displayed 
outstanding sense of planning in execution of this generous work and I am satisfied with it. 
 
I hope Anukulan will continue to do such good work in various fields with the same dedication and 
zeal, in the future also. 
 
With best wishes. 
 
 
 
Ankur Meshram DANICS 
Sub Divisional Magistrate Karol Bagh 
Incident Commander Karol Bagh 
 
 
 
To: 
Ms. Lovely Gupta  
President and founder, Anukulan  
A-284, 2nd Floor, Defence Colony, Delhi - 110024 
 
 
Copy: PA to DM/ADM (Central) 
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